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Raszka Shelley

From: Margaret Southwell <ms34@verizon.net>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 10:49 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Fwd: HB3515

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Margaret Southwell <ms34@verizon.net> 
Date: April 15, 2015 at 12:59:36 PM EDT 
To: "shelly.raszka@state.or.us" <shelly.raszka@state.or.us> 
Subject: HB3515 

Please kill bill HB3515.  Our regenerative natural systems need to be managed by up to date 21C 
science and NOT politicians and ignorant hate mongers. Wolves are essential. When is our 
Goverment going to set an example instead of being an offender? Livestock are destroying and 
degrading the ecosystems. Eating meat is no longer considered necessary nor is it healthy. There 
are lengthy scientific papers written on these subjects. It's not my opinion, they are the facts. 
 
Kill HB3515.  Thank you. 
 
Margaret Southwell, 
Grants Pass 
OR 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


